
St. William Campus 
January 25, 2023 

Included:  
Catholic Schools Week Flyer 

SWC February Calendar 

Hot Lunch Menu 

Family Pass to Athletic Event  

February BookIt Calendar 

SWC February Recess/Lunch Supervisor Schedule (volunteers only) 

Permission Slip for Catholic Schools Week Mass @CMH (K5, Grades 1 & 2) 
 

Permission Slips 

Permission to attend the Catholic Schools Week Mass at Catholic Memorial High School are in your 

Wednesday envelopes for students in K5, first grade and/or second grade.  Students in K3 and K4 will 

not be attending.  Please return permission forms as soon as possible. 

 

Book Fair 

The Waukesha Catholic Book Fair will be at the St. William Campus Library January 

25-30. Books will be provided by Rainbow Booksellers in Milwaukee and all proceeds 

will benefit the school and classroom libraries. The hours are Wednesday through 

Friday 9am-4pm, Saturday 5pm-6pm, Sunday 8am-11:30am and Monday 9am-10am. 

Stop by and pick up a good book and support our libraries. Happy Reading!  
 

The students will be able to preview the books during their library times and create a wish list 

of a few books they like. These lists will be sent home either Wednesday or Thursday of that 

week. Students will then have an opportunity to shop for books during the day on Friday. The 

students’ lists are for your convenience and purchasing is optional. 
 

Volunteers are needed to help make the Book Fair a success. Below is a link to signup if you 

are able to help. Volunteers must be Safeguarded. Thank you! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4CABAE29A0FA7-book 
 
Congratulations 2nd Graders! 

Congratulations and blessings to our second graders as they have recently received the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time. May His mercy give them peace.  
 

AMAZON SMILE 

Amazon has made the decision to stop its AmazonSmile Program effective Monday, February 20.  
Please use AmazonSmile and indicate Waukesha Catholic as your charity of choice for your Amazon 
purchases until that time.  Feel free to stock up if that works for you. 
 
Medical Absences 

Please remember to get a note from the doctor’s office/urgent care when your child has a 

visit.  Send that note to the school office to update your child’s attendance to reflect the 

medical absence. 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4CABAE29A0FA7-book


Looking Ahead:  

 Thursday, January 26 – Non-uniform Day 

 Thursday, January 26 – Book Fair 

 Thursday, January 26 – Happy ½ Birthday, Mrs. Cage! 

 Friday, January 27 – Students provided opportunity to shop Book Fair  

 Friday, January 27 – Mass led by Ms. George’s 2-2 class 

 Friday, January 27 – Current Family Registration Begins 

 Monday, January 30 – Book Fair at SWC ends at 10AM 

 

Catholic Schools Week 
January 29-February 3 

See flyer for details 
  


